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Metallography, Principles and Practice
Fully updated for its Fifth Edition, Principles and Practice of Psychopharmacotherapy summarizes the
latest data on hundreds of drug and device-based therapies and offers practical, evidence-based
guidelines and treatment strategies for virtually every psychiatric disorder. Highlights of this edition
include expanded coverage of pharmacogenomics, updates on treatments for elderly patients, and
discussion of mechanisms of action for drugs used in sleep disorders, especially narcolepsy.

PDQ Evidence-based Principles and Practice
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Professor Knottenbelt’s approach is clear, authoritative and based on many years experience in treating
equine dermatological conditions. The book presents over 650 photographs, most of them new and unique to
this edition, and the accompanying CD-ROM offers an image library with over 300 extra illustrations. The
new edition is designed as a fully practical, highly illustrated guide to skin diseases in the horse. It
emphasizes how to obtain an accurate differential diagnosis and arrive at correct decisions for the
appropriate treatment of a condition. The book includes the full range of skin diseases and conditions
commonly encountered in equine practice. Rarer disorders and those with a limited geographical
distribution are also reviewed, and there are separate chapters on diseases of the hoof, skin wounds,
neoplastic diseases and the various dermatologic syndromes that are encountered in the horse. A
practical guide emphasizing how to distinguish conditions of similar appearance but different
implication for diagnosis, management, and prognosis. A unique ready reckoner (key points chart) is
included in each disorder to allow rapid summary information acquisition and use for practitioners and
students at all levels. Offers expert guidance with algorithms for decision making and treatment choices
and considers syndromes as well as the diseases involved in the differential diagnosis and
investigation. Focuses on commonly encountered skin diseases but includes rarer disorders. Covers skin
conditions of the horse occurring worldwide. An extensive unique section on neoplastic disease is
included. Includes discussion of hoof disorders and skin wounds. Superbly illustrated with over 650 fullcolour figures. Contains CD-ROM with image library offering over 300 extra illustrations. fully updated
through-out includes new colour illustrations

Pascoe's Principles and Practice of Equine Dermatology E-Book
emerging on the surgical scene to challenge or For some readers, the title of this book will im thodoxy.
Although these innovations are often mediately raise the question, what exactly is greeted with great
optimism, a factual basis for meant by surgical research? In the very broadest that enthusiasm is
sometimes far from secure sense the term can be taken to include all en and much further work is
frequently required to deavors, however elementary or limited in discover whether we are dealing with
genuine scope, to advance surgical knowledge. Ideally, advances or not. it refers to well-organized
attempts to establish The most exciting and attractive scenario for on a proper scientific basis, i. e.
, to place beyond surgical research is unquestionably one that de reasonable doubt, the truth or
otherwise of any picts a successful attempt by a researcher to es concepts, old or new, within the ambit
of sur gery, and, of course, anaesthesia. tablish the accuracy of some bold innovation for which he
himself is responsible. Joseph Lister, The methods used to achieve that end vary demonstrating by
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clinical trial that wound sup enormously, depending on the issue being in vestigated.

Non-invasive Ventilation and Weaning: Principles and Practice
"In the preface to this impressive and well-produced book, the editors state that their aim is not to
describe a new surgical specialty, since most surgeons will soon need to be "geriatric surgeons," but to
assemble a comprehensive account that will allow "all providers of healthcare to the elderly to
understand the issues involved in choosing surgery as a treatment option for their patients." This is a
useful book that deserves to do well. I hope that the editors and their publisher will have the stamina
to make this the first of several editions, as it is clear that updated information about surgery in the
elderly will be required to keep pace with this important field." NEJM Book Review

Creasy and Resnik's Maternal-Fetal Medicine: Principles and Practice E-Book
This book illustrates the practical workings of environmental transmission electron microscopy (ETEM)
from history and instrument design through to solving practical problems. Aspects of instrument design,
performance, and operating procedures are covered, together with common problems and pitfalls of the
technique. Not only will a properly operated instrument and a carefully set up experiment provide new
insight into your specimen, but the ability to observe the specimen in its natural habitat will be
essential to meeting specific design criteria for the development of the next generation of materials.
Over the past five decades, transmission electron microscopy (TEM) under environmental conditions
relevant to a particular sample has been of increasing interest. Symposia dealing with the topic are now
among the best attended at international microscopy conferences. Since typical operating modes for the
ETEM require the sample be subjected to a harsh environment consisting of corrosive gases and high
temperatures, the challenges of adapting and operating the instrument for observation under dynamic
operating conditions are numerous. However, careful consideration of the interaction of the electrons
with the gases and sample, as well as the gases with the microscope components, can lead to highly
rewarding results. In Controlled Atmosphere Transmission Electron Microscopy, leading experts help you
to perform successful experiments using the ETEM, and to interpret and understand the results.

Principles and Practice of Phytotherapy,Modern Herbal Medicine,2
This book is on ovulation induction and controlled ovarian stimulation which is an integral part of most
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infertility therapies like intrauterine insemination and in vitro fertilization. It would deal with
causes of anovulation and indications for ovarian stimulation. This book deals with basics as well as
current and advanced practices. It provides a step by step protocol for ovarian stimulation. It gives a
clear understanding of the science of reproductive endocrinology behind these stimulation protocols and
roadmaps the latest therapies, defining their current relevance to treatment. Besides the practical
guidance it also covers latest research work done in this field. In this day of information overload it
is an attempt to integrate relevant information in a manner which can be applied in infertility practice
in evidence based manner, making it rational, logical and rewarding for the reader.

The Science of Composting
Principles and Practice of Bioanalysis provides a guide to the methods available and the techniques
currently used in this field. It provides up to the minute information and guidance on the methods and
strategy used in developing and running ultra-trace analyses for drugs, metabolites and other
substances. The authors writes in an informal and didactic style, offering a logical path through the
problems of small molecule (bio)analysis and enables readers to choose appropriate methods of analysis
for their needs. Principles and Practice of Bioanalysis provides an overview of analytical methods for
analytical scientists within the pharmaceutical industry, research and development, the agrochemical
industry, and scientists in the health service, biology and biochemistry. It also gives postgraduate
students a useful reference for their research methods.

Cancer: Principles & Practice of Oncology
Expand your skills in the rapidly growing field of laser dentistry! Principles and Practice of Laser
Dentistry uses a concise, evidence-based approach in describing protocols and procedures. Dr. Robert A.
Convissar, a renowned lecturer on this subject, has assembled a diverse panel of international
contributors; he’s also one of the first general dentists to use lasers in his practice. The book covers
the history of lasers in dentistry and laser research, plus the use of lasers in periodontics,
periodontal surgery, oral pathology, implantology, fixed and removable prosthetics, cosmetic procedures,
endodontics, operative dentistry, pediatrics, orthodontics, and oral and maxillofacial surgery. Fullcolor images show the latest laser technology, surgical techniques, and key steps in patient treatment.
Full-color photos and illustrations demonstrate surgical techniques and key teaching points. A Laser
Fundamentals chapter describes the physics of lasers and the wavelengths that can produce better
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outcomes. Introducing Lasers into the Dental Practice chapter provides guidelines on investing in laser
technology and in marketing this new procedure. Clinical Tip and Caution boxes include advice and alerts
that can only be offered by a seasoned practitioner of 27 years.

Principles and Practice of Manual Therapeutics E-Book

Principles and Practice of Geriatric Surgery
In your practice, you require advanced knowledge of the obstetrical, medical, genetic and surgical
complications of pregnancy and their effects on the mother and fetus. With both basic science and
clinical information, six new chapters, and an updated color design, you need look no further than the
6th edition of this long-time best seller. Includes both basic science and clinical information to give
you comprehensive knowledge of the biology of pregnancy. Acts as an excellent resource for OB/GYNs
studying for their Maternal-Fetal Medicine boards — and for practitioners who need quick access to
practical information. Provides an updated and focused reference list to keep you up to date on the
standards of care in maternal-fetal medicine today. Keeps you current with a new section: Disorders at
the Maternal-Fetal Interfaceand 6 new chapters: Biology of Parturition, Developmental Origins of Health
and Disease, Intrapartum Assessment of Fetal Health, Pathogenesis of Pre-term Birth, Maternal and Fetal
Infectious Disorders, and Benign Gynecological Conditions of Pregnancy. Features over 50% new authorship
with increased focus on international perspectives. Includes the following hot topics in Maternal-Fetal
Medicine: o Biology of Parturition o Fetal Growth o Prenatal Genetic Screening and Diagnosis o Fetal
Cardiac Malformations and Arrhythmias o Thyroid Disease and Pregnancy o Management of Depression and
Psychoses during Pregnancy and the Puerperium Focuses on evidence based medicine, the current best
practice in MFM for diagnosing and treating high risk pregnancies. Includes new illustrations and an
updated, color design.

Diagnosis and Control of Johne's Disease

Principles and Practice of Laser Dentistry - E-Book
Non-Invasive Ventilation and Weaning: Principles and Practice provides up-to-date, authoritative and
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comprehensive information from a prestigious range of worldwide key opinion leaders on different
applications for non-invasive ventilation, and closely related techniques, both in hospital and at home.
Chapters cover the use of non-invasive ventilation in acute and chronic respiratory failure, plus
paediatric and other specialty applications. Sections are devoted to conditions including COPD, cardiac
failure and neuromuscular disease; in each case, there are detailed evaluations of current best practice
regarding the science, diagnostics and management of the condition. Concise summaries of each chapter,
plus generous use of tables and illustrations, ensure the reader gains rapid access to the wealth of
information presented. Non Invasive Ventilation and Weaning: Principles and Practice is the definitive
reference work for all pulmonologists and critical care specialists working in the hospital or home
setting.

Principles and Practice of Nuclear Medicine

Quality Control: Principles, Practice and Administration
In This Book, The Topics/Syllabus Adequately Cover Metal Casting Subject In The Courses Of Mechanical,
Production And Metallurgy Branches For B.E., B.Tech. As Well As Production And Industrial Metallurgy For
M.Tech.With His Direct Experience In Metal Casting Industry And Teaching Academics The Author Attempts
To Bridge The Gap Existing Between Essential Theory In Books And Vital Practical Applications In
Industry.It Contains All The Molding Processes Normally Used With Details Of Ingredient
Testing,Different Stages Of Casting Production Essential Theory Of Gating And Risering, As Well
Asfinishing, Inspection And Quality Control.Over 80 Line Sketches Facilitate Easy Understanding.
Information Given Through Over 20 Tables Help Easy Comprehension, Comparison And Remembrance. Exhaustive
Examples Of Specific Components Normally Made By Casting Process Help To Build Confidence When Entering
Industry. Over 200 Technical Books And Research Papers Upto May 1996 Are Referred. Examples Of Working
Computer Programs Given, Form The Basis For Modern Practice-Oriented Projects In Final Year.For
Practising Engineers, Managers And Entrepreneurs, This Book Provides Useful Theory And Practical Aspects
On Foundry Management. Exhaustive Treatment Of Critical Gating & Risering With Many Industry Examples,
Practical Solutions To Melting Problems, Casting Defects Analysis Through Cause-Effect Diagrams Will Be
Very Useful. Essential Information. On Energy Conservation And Environmental Pollution Control Is Also
Given In The Last Chapter.
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Principles and Practice of Constraint Programming - CP 2000
Johne's Disease is a chronic, progressive intestinal disease caused by infection with Mycobacterium
avium subspecies paratuberculosis (Map) that affects primarily ruminant animals. In recent decades there
has been growing concern over the lack of effective control of this disease and questions have arisen
regarding the possibility that Map infection could be a cause of some cases of Crohn's disease in
humans. This report presents a broad outline of the steps that should be taken to control Johne's
disease, reduce the spread of Map, and minimize effects of the disease in animals. The report also
describes the weaknesses of our current research agenda and provides recommendations for a new research
strategy to resolve the question of whether there is a link between Johne's and Crohn's diseases.

Controlled Atmosphere Transmission Electron Microscopy

Principles and Practice of Sleep Medicine E-Book
In CT Colonography, Perry Pickhardt and David Kim present techniques for quicker evaluation and
diagnosis of colon cancer through the pioneering, specialty-changing imaging technique of virtual
colonoscopy (VC). This combination of sophisticated X-rays and CT scans of the abdomen offers patients
an alternative to colonoscopy that is cost effective and reduces the need for unnecessary polyp removal.
Abundantly illustrated in full color, this pioneering book describes CT colonography from pathogenesis,
staging and treatment through indications, technique, and interpretation for the most common
pathologies. Covers principles, techniques, and interpretations for the most common pathologies in a
logical, practical organization. Presents tips from the authors on setting up a VC practice to provide a
personal, instructive guide. Provides over 1000 full-color, high-resolution anatomic images throughout
for the clearest, most accurate picture of colorectal cancer, its natural history, and its diagnosis by
VC. Focuses on images, with the text serving as context for the proper use and understanding of VC.

Pediatric Allergy: Principles and Practice E-Book
PDQ Evidence-Based Principles and Practice addresses the concepts of evidence based health care in a
gentle, non-technical manner. One of its two major purposes is to provide a background to understand
health care research and how best to evaluate and apply new research findings in health. The audience is
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librarians and other information professionals who work with health professionals. Clinicians seeking a
gentle approach to working with health research findings will also benefit. In addition the book
outlines how best to identify important studies in health care published in the large bibliographic
databases such as MEDLINE and the Internet. Readers found the first edition useful in understanding
health research and seeking this information. The second edition strengthened both purposes. It also
adds 4 new chapters to the existing 9 that cover new areas of understanding and producing health
research. All chapters from the previous edition have been revised. Several new chapters (hot topics)
have been added: Clinical Prediction Guides, Decision Analyses, Differential Diagnosis and Disease
Manifestation, and Health Technology Assessment. Proven and validated search strategies for use in the
large electronic biomedical databases have been included in the edition. Lists of possible searching
terms have been enhanced and enlarged. We have also added an appendix of terms used in the book using
plain language descriptions as well as searching tips and sites for retrieval in the categories of
health research . This book helps the reader develop optimal, effective MEDLINE search strategies. It
offers step-by-step suggestions for retrieving sound clinical studies on the etiology, prognosis,
diagnosis, prevention, and management of disorders encountered in adult general medicine. Key Features
Gentle, non-technical introduction to the concepts of evidence based health care Provides a background
to understanding health care research Provides a guide for evaluating health care research Provides
searching tips and techniques to enhance and speed searching for health care research in the large
electronic databases Collects searching terms effective for retrieval of clinically important material
from MEDLINE and related databases

Behavioral Principles in the Practice of Management
Principles and Practice of Surgery is the surgical companion textbook to the international medical
bestseller Davidson’s Principles and Practice of Medicine. It is a comprehensive textbook for both the
surgical student and trainee, guiding the reader through key core surgical topics which are encountered
throughout an integrated medical curriculum as well as in subsequent clinical practice. Although sharing
the same format and style as Davidson’s Principles and Practice of Medicine, this text is complete in
itself, thus enabling the student to appreciate both the medical and surgical implications of diseases
encountered in surgical wards. . A three-section textbook of surgical principles and regional clinical
surgery. Superbly presented with line drawings, high quality radiographic images and colour photographs.
Presented in similar form to its sister textbook Davidson’s Principles and Practice of Medicine. Full
online text version as part of Student Consult The contents have been restructured into three sections –
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Principles of Perioperative care, Gastrointestinal Surgery, and Surgical Specialties. Two new chapters
have rationalised and amalgamated information on the Metabolic response to injury and Ethics and preoperative considerations to avoid repetition. Throughout the text has been altered to reflect changes in
understanding, evidence and practice, and to keep the contents in line with undergraduate and
postgraduate surgical curricula A substantial number of new illustrations have been added to give better
consistency and improved image quality. The evidence-based revision boxes that focus on major
international guidelines have been thoroughly updated.

Paediatric Dentistry: Principles and Practice
This book provides a comprehensive description on Pediatric Dentistry for undergraduate students based
on the syllabi recommended by the Dental Council of India and various universities across the country.
The contents are well-structured and presented in a lucid manner making it easy for its readers. Each
chapter includes numerous commonly asked questions of various university examinations. Apart from these
there are Self-assessment Questions including essay type, short notes and MCQ's and Glossary at the end
of the book, to help students for their last minute preparation before the exams. About the Author : M.S. Muthu is currently Professor at the Department of Pediatric Dentistry, Meenakshi Ammal Dental
College, Chennai, India. He has graduated from Tamil Nadu Government Dental College and Hospital in 1995
and completed his postgraduation from Nair Hospital and Dental College, Mumbai in 1999. Since then he
has restricted his practice to Pediatric Dentistry and runs an exclusive pediatric dental clinic. He has
also been actively involved in teaching undergraduate and postgraduate students for the last 9 years. N.
Sivakumar is currently Professor and Head at the Department of Pediatric Dentistry, and Principal of
Narayana Dental College and Hospital, Nellore, Andhra Pradesh. He has graduated from Government Dental
College and Hospital, Hyderabad in 1988 and completed his postgraduation from College of Dental Surgery,
KMC, Manipal in 1991. He has been actively involved in teaching undergraduate and postgraduate students
for more than 15 years.

Principles and Practice of Controlled Ovarian Stimulation in ART
Drawn from the content of the new Ninth Edition of Cancer: Principles and Practice of Oncology, this
unique publication brings together the basic scientific information on the molecular biology of cancer.
The format is designed to be useful both to research scientists interested in the study of cancer and to
oncologists who need to understand these new developments that are having a profound impact on the care
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of patients with cancer. Leading scientists and clinicians in the field of molecular biology and
clinical oncology have lent their expertise to this project. The text has been divided into two parts.
Part I includes thirteen chapters that deal with the general principles of the molecular biology of
cancer that provide the basic framework for an understanding of the behavior of cancer cells. Part II
includes an up-to-date description of how this new information has affected the understanding of the
biology of 19 of the most common cancers, with an emphasis on how these new findings have been
translated to impact the management of cancer patients. This distinctive text provides a single concise
source of information for scientists and clinicians in this rapidly developing field

From Principles to Practice

Principles and Practice of Radiation Therapy - E-Book

Motion and Time Study: Principles and Practice

Principles and Practice of Dialysis

Cost Accounting: Principles And Practice
The only radiation therapy text written by radiation therapists, Principles and Practice of Radiation
Therapy, 4th Edition helps you understand cancer management and improve clinical techniques for
delivering doses of radiation. A problem-based approach makes it easy to apply principles to treatment
planning and delivery. New to this edition are updates on current equipment, procedures, and treatment
planning. Written by radiation therapy experts Charles Washington and Dennis Leaver, this comprehensive
text will be useful throughout your radiation therapy courses and beyond. Comprehensive coverage of
radiation therapy includes a clear introduction and overview plus complete information on physics,
simulation, and treatment planning. Spotlights and shaded boxes identify the most important concepts.
End-of-chapter questions provide a useful review. Chapter objectives, key terms, outlines, and summaries
make it easier to prioritize, understand, and retain key information. Key terms are bolded and defined
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at first mention in the text, and included in the glossary for easy reference. UPDATED chemotherapy
section, expansion of What Causes Cancer, and inclusions of additional cancer biology terms and
principles provide the essential information needed for clinical success. UPDATED coverage of post-image
manipulation techniques includes new material on Cone beam utilization, MR imaging, image guided
therapy, and kV imaging. NEW section on radiation safety and misadministration of treatment beams
addresses the most up-to-date practice requirements. Content updates also include new ASRT Practice
Standards and AHA Patient Care Partnership Standards, keeping you current with practice requirements.
UPDATED full-color insert is expanded to 32 pages, and displays images from newer modalities.

Principles and Practice of Research
This volume constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 6th International Conference on Principles and
Practice of Constraint Programming, CP 2000, held in Singapore in September 2000. The 31 revised full
papers and 13 posters presented together with three invited contributions were carefully reviewed and
selected from 101 submissions. All current issues of constraint processing, ranging from theoretical and
foundational issues to applications in various fields are addressed.

Principles and Practice of Mechanical Ventilation

Management: Principles, Practices, Problems
Part of the Medical Guides to Complementary and Alternative Medicine Series, this comprehensive resource
offers brief, yet thorough coverage of alternative and complementary hands-on therapies, including
Chiropractic, Healing Touch/Therapeutic Touch, Reiki, and massage. Focusing on manipulative techniques
and their therapeutic applications to common and un-common disorders, it addresses both Eastern and
Western approaches to the discipline. Ideal for comparing and contrasting the various forms of manual
therapeutics, it describes the basic philosophy and theories of the different methods, as well as the
techniques themselves. It also provides an overview of the principal manual therapies practiced
worldwide, the theories and rationale behind them, and practice algorithms.

Ophthalmic Surgery: Principles and Practice E-Book
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Ophthalmic Surgery, edited by Drs. George Spaeth, Helen Danesh-Meyer, Ivan Goldberg, and Anselm Kampik,
provides the detailed, full-color, step-by-step guidance you need to master essential ophthalmic surgery
procedures. The international team of expert editors and contributors present coverage of the latest
surgical developments and video demonstrations of key techniques across subspecialties, including
cataract, cornea, refractive, glaucoma, oculoplastic, extra-ocular muscle, vitreoretinal, and ocular
tumor procedures. What’s more, the fully searchable text, procedural videos, and a downloadable image
gallery are all online at www.expertconsult.com, making this multimedia resource the key to performing
confidently in the operating room. Refer to the most important steps in each procedure quickly and
easily with an appendix of step-by-step hand notes. Perform a wide variety of procedures with confidence
using the focused coverage that pinpoints essential information and avoids extraneous details. Get
comprehensive coverage across key subspecialties—oculoplastic, strabismus, cornea, refractive, cataract,
glaucoma, ocular tumors, and vitreoretinal—and master the basics for every common procedure. Access the
fully searchable contents online at www.expertconsult.com, along with procedural videos and a
downloadable image gallery. Apply the latest advances in laser surgery that have become standard
practice with the new section on refractive surgery. Master key techniques thanks to more than four
hours of narrated online videos that demonstrate procedures across eight subspecialties. Gain a more
nuanced visual understanding through a new full-color art program with over 800 illustrations, updated
and revised drawings, color images, and step-by-step illustrated procedures. Tap into the expertise of
leading authorities in the field with a brand new editorial team from North America, Europe, and
Australasia, as well as international contributors who provide global perspectives across all
subspecialties in ophthalmic surgery.

Principles and Practice of Surgery E-Book
Principles and Practice of Sleep Medicine, 5th Edition, by Meir H. Kryger, MD, FRCPC, Thomas Roth, PhD,
and William C. Dement, MD, PhD, delivers the comprehensive, dependable guidance you need to effectively
diagnose and manage even the most challenging sleep disorders. Updates to genetics and circadian
rhythms, occupational health, sleep in older people, memory and sleep, physical examination of the
patient, comorbid insomnias, and much more keep you current on the newest areas of the field. A greater
emphasis on evidence-based approaches helps you make the most well-informed clinical decisions. And, a
new more user-friendly, full-color format, both in print and online, lets you find the answers you need
more quickly and easily. Whether you are preparing for the new sleep medicine fellowship examination, or
simply want to offer your patients today's best care, this is the one resource to use! Make optimal use
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of the newest scientific discoveries and clinical approaches that are advancing the diagnosis and
management of sleep disorders.

Principles of Plant and Animal Pest Control
Principles and Practice of Movement Disorders provides the complete, expert guidance you need to
diagnose and manage these challenging conditions. Drs. Stanley Fahn, Joseph Jankovic and Mark Hallett
explore all facets of these disorders, including the latest rating scales for clinical research,
neurochemistry, clinical pharmacology, genetics, clinical trials, and experimental therapeutics. This
edition features many new full-color images, additional coverage of pediatric disorders, updated
Parkinson information, and many other valuable updates. An accompanying Expert Consult website makes the
content fully searchable and contains several hundred video clips that illustrate the manifestations of
all the movement disorders in the book along with their differential diagnoses. Get just the information
you need for a clinical approach to diagnosis and management, with minimal emphasis on basic science.
Find the answers you need quickly and easily thanks to a reader-friendly full-color format, with
plentiful diagrams, photographs, and tables. Apply the latest advances to diagnosis and treatment of
pediatric movement disorders, Parkinson disease, and much more. View the characteristic presentation of
each disorder with a complete collection of professional-quality, narrated videos online. Better
visualize every concept with new full-color illustrations throughout. Search the complete text online,
follow links to PubMed abstracts, and download all of the illustrations, at www.expertconsult.com.

Principles and Practice of Movement Disorders E-Book
The authoritative and comprehensive modern textbook on western herbal medicine - now in its second
edition This long-awaited second edition of Principles and Practice of Phytotherapy covers all major
aspects of herbal medicine from fundamental concepts, traditional use and scientific research through to
safety, effective dosage and clinical applications. Written by herbal practitioners with active
experience in clinical practice, education, manufacturing and research, the textbook is both practical
and evidence based. The focus, always, is on the importance of tailoring the treatment to the individual
case. New insights are given into the herbal management of approxiately 100 modern ailments, including
some of the most challenging medical conditions, such as asthma, inflammatory bowel disease and other
complex autoimmune and inflammatory conditions, and there is vibrant discussion around the contribution
of phytotherapy in general to modern health issues, including health ageing. Fully referenced
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throughout, with more than 10, 000 citations, the book is a core resource for students and practitioners
of phytotherapy and naturopathy and will be of value to all healthcare professionals - pharmacists,
doctors, nurses - with an interest in herbal therapeutics. 50 evidence-based monographs, including 7 new
herbs Rational guidance to phytotherapeutic strategies in the consulting room New appendices provide
useful information on topics such as herbal actions, dosage in children and reading and interpreting
herbal clinical trials Comprehensive revision of vital safety data, including an extensive herb-drug
interaction chart.

Metal Casting: Principles And Practice
FROM THE PREFACE The main objective of composting is to transform organic materials into a stable usable
product. Often organic materials which may have limited beneficial use in their raw state or have
regulatory disposal constraints can be transformed by composting into marketable products. The limits on
beneficial reuse may be regulations or they may be due to the potential for materials to be putrescible
or pathogenic. Composting can be a solution for each of these. The implementation of composting on a
large scale (in contrast to home or backyard composting) involves materials handling. Technological
implementation of composting must be consistent with the biological demand of the system. If the
biological system is violated, conditions will not be optimized for composting, and problems such as
odor generation, insufficient aeration or moisture, or a combination of these conditions may result.
Past problems and closure of facilities have been largely due to violations of the biological systems.
Product quality with respect to particle size, inclusions, moisture content and other physical aspects
are a function of engineering design. A well designed system must have the biological and engineering
principles in harmony at all times.

Principles and Practice of Psychopharmacotherapy

CT Colonography: Principles and Practice of Virtual Colonoscopy
Pediatric Allergy supplies the comprehensive guidance you need to diagnose, manage, and treat virtually
any type of allergy seen in children. Drs. Leung, Sampson, Geha, and Szefler present the new full-color
second edition, with coverage of the diagnosis and management of anaphylaxis, the immune mechanisms
underlying allergic disease, the latest diagnostic tests, and more. Treat the full range of pediatric
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allergic and immunologic diseases through clinically focused coverage relevant to both allergists and
pediatricians. Understand the care and treatment of pediatric patients thanks to clinical pearls
discussing the best approaches. Easily refer to appendices that list common food allergies and
autoantibodies in autoimmune diseases. Apply the newest diagnostic tests available—for asthma, upper
respiratory allergy, and more—and know their benefits and contraindications. Treat the allergy at its
source rather than the resulting reactions through an understanding of the immune mechanisms underlying
allergic diseases. Get coverage of new research that affects methods of patient treatment and discusses
potential reasons for increased allergies in some individuals. Better manage potential anaphylaxis cases
through analysis of contributing facts and progression of allergic disease. Effectively control asthma
and monitor its progression using the new step-by-step approach. Eliminate difficulty in prescribing
antibiotics thanks to coverage of drug allergies and cross-reactivity.

Principles and Practice of Quality Control in the Blood Bank
This work offers a comprehensive source of information on metallographic techniques and their
application to the study of metals, ceramics, and polymers. It contains an extensive collection of
micro- and macrographs.

Principles and Practice of Chiropractic, Third Edition

Management Today: Principles and Practice
The most comprehensive, extensively illustrated book focusing on chiropractic principles, diagnosis, and
treatment.

Principles and Practice of Bioanalysis
Audience: Critical Care Physicians, Pulmonary Medicine Physicians; Respiratory Care Practitioners;
Intensive Care Nurses Author is the most recognized name in Critical Care Medicine Technical and
clinical developments in mechanical ventilation have soared, and this new edition reflects these
advances Written for clinicians, unlike other books on the subject which have primarily an educational
focus
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